

PARTNERSHIP LEARNING

RIVERSIDE PRIMARY SCHOOL



Excellence for All

Headteacher: Sarah Kinnaird | Address: Renwick Road, Barking, IG11 0FU | Web: www.riversidecampus.com Email: primary@riverside.bardaglea.org.uk | Tel: 020 3946 5888

6th September 2021

Dear Parents/Carers

As you may have been aware, your child will normally have participated in a phonics screening check in Year I. However due to Covid this will now take place in Autumn Term.

The phonics screening check is taken individually by all children in Year 2 in England. It is designed to give both teachers and parents information on how your child is progressing in phonics. It will help to identify whether your child needs additional support at this stage so that they do not fall behind in this vital early reading skill.

We will be holding parent meetings about the phonics screening check in Year 2 on Wednesday 8^{th} September at 3.15pm and 5.00pm. We would be delighted to see you there so that we can explain the assessment process to you.

We look forward to seeing you on Wednesday.

Yours sincerely,

Rabial Nawaz

Literacy Lead





